
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 52/24

HOVERCRAFT AT RYDE BEACH - 2 MAY 2024

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the King’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that hovercraft will be operating between
Southsea Hovercraft Terminal, Ryde Hovercraft Terminal and Ryde Beach. Craft will operate from approximately
1630 to 1930 on Thursday 2 May 2024.

2. Swimmers and other water users are to remain clear of the hovercraft operating areas as directed by marshals. 
Details of the route and area of operation can be found below:

3. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 3 May 2024.

Tuesday 30 Apr 2024 

G W BISHOP 
King's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


